
November 30, 1962 

The scheduled meeting of the Congregation of our United Church 

was called to order by our President, Mr. J. Albert Fader on 

the above date. The meeting was opened with prayer by Pastor 

Rasche. 

The minute• from the previous congrega~ionheeting were then 

read and approved. 

At this time the proposed budget for the year 1963 was submitted 

\1--o to the congregation. A motion was made by Mr. J. Ed Myers and .t ....... 
"Iv 

'-

seconded by Mr. George Bammerbacher that we accept the proposed 

budget for 1963. 

Mr. George Bammerbacher, Chairman of Rominating Comittee for 

~ ouncil Members, then asked if there were any nominations from 

~I the floor of persons interested and eligible to serve on our 

Council. As there were none, motion was made by Mr. 3ohn Will and 

_ ii seconded by Mr. William Laukeman that nominations be closed. In 

~ accordance with this motion, voting for Council Members then took 

place and the following men were elected to serve on the Church 

Council for the ensuing two yearsa 

Messrs. William Bark, Jr. 
Fred Long 
Richard Single 

Horman Fritze 
George Sauer 
William Single 

As the most important matter to come before the congregation at this 

time was presenting the proposed By-Laws and Constitution, the meeting 
' 

was then turned over to Mr. William Single. Mr. Single advised that . 

the proposed By-Laws and Constitution would first be read - each 

person in attendance received a copy of aame. After the first 
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reading, the proposed By-Laws and Constitution were then re-read 

and same were open for questions and discussion. Also, any changes 

which were suggested, were noted and were to be incorporated into 

the final drafting of the By-Laws and Constitution for our United 

Church. 

Mr. William Single ia to be commended on the excellent manner in 

which he read and explained, aa well a■ lead discussion, on the 

very lengthy set of proposed By-Lava and Constitution. 

The meeting was then adjourned and the next meeting of the congre­

gation will be held on Friday, January 25th, at which time the 

regular business of the congregation would be conducted, along 

with the reading of By-Lawa and Constitution. 

Our meeting was closed with prayer. After the meeting there were 

refreshments for all who attended the meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Pred Long, 
Recording Secretary. 


